
India Project — WorldView Institute	
	 Please continue to pray for Jian’s growth and 
leadership. He is officially teaching his first class. He also 
pastors a small group of Rongmei believers that work on 
campus and they need Bibles. They can be purchased 
locally and are about USD $10 each. If you wish to 
contribute, please mark your gift “Rongmei Bibles.”	

Asang Khongso Project (Myanmar)	
	 Myanmar is still in chaos. Constant prayer is needed 
for the safety of believers everywhere, especially our 
team. Early drafts of the OT translation work have begun. 	

Lhukonzo Project (Uganda)	
	 Our associate, Matt Stensaas, just returned to 
Uganda after a furlough. We plan to visit all three of our 
projects in Uganda in early December.  	

Tibetan Project (Nepal)	
	 Lloyd leaves soon for a two-week trek to the 
mountain villages of our target language group. Pray for 
his safety and that he will make good contacts. We need 
another Lowa believer or two that can help with the 
translation work.	
	 The Lowa translation has been on hold for a while due 
to various circumstances. We are blessed to report that 
we are beginning to move forward again with checking 
the previous drafts of this project. For now, Lloyd is 
working solo, but will soon be joined by Lydia as she 
progresses in her language learning. Please pray for Lowa 
speakers who would be able to join with us.	

Liangmai Project (India)	
	 Escalating strife prevalent throughout Manipur has 
been moving closer and closer to the area where our 
project is based. We will soon be moving the project to a 
second new location. Please pray for the safety of 
Wangrai and Michele and our team.	
	 These complications may set us back with our goal of 
completing the NT in January and will very likely result in 
not being able to host a dedication meeting in that area. 
Please pray for God to intervene in this situation and for 
the violence to stop.	
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Family News	
	 We took Emily to PCC at the end of August and 
classes began on the 27th. It was hard to say good-bye 
and drive off without her. She has been with us 24/7 for 
19 years. This is such a huge adjustment for us. 	
	 Emily loves her classes and teachers and is even 
enjoying her work scholarship job. She sings in the 
Rejoice Choir of the Campus Church and just recently 
earned a spot on the Proclaim Team for the summer 
Teen Extreme Camps sponsored by PCC.	
	 We admonished her that college would not be a 
perpetual “summer camp” experience but would require 
study, discipline, and good time management. We 
admonished her that she would often have to say no to 
socializing and activities for the sake of good grades. 
When she recently told us she had said no to the sports 
center with friends so she could go to her room and 
study, I humorously asked her, “Who are you and what 
have you done with Emily?”  	
	 Linda and I could not be more pleased with how she 
is responding! She is really stepping up to the plate and 
working hard and showing excellent self-discipline. We 
are proud of her and grateful for your prayers for her.	
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